
11th October 2024 

Parents meetings are now available to book on Scopay. Please book an                  

appointment time if you haven't already. Meeting dates below: 

Monday 14th October  - Year 4 and Year 1 

Wednesday 16th October  - Year 2 and Year 3  

Thursday 17th October  - Year 5  

Friday 18th October  - Year 6  

Tuesday 5th November  - RL/RD 

5C Lake District trip is on Monday 14th October.  Please make sure your child arrives 

on time in the morning. Thank you 

Reception and Year 6 Heights and Weights are on Tuesday 10th December 9:30am. The 

letter will be sent out next week. If you would like to opt out of this, please refer to the 

contact on the letter. Thank you 

The next school holiday: 

School will close on Friday 18th            

October  for the Autumn half term and 

will reopen on Monday 4th November.  

Donations for OPAL Play please:  

EYFS – bubble wands 

Year 1 – ribbon – thick, colourful ribbons 

Year 2 – craft items – such as glue sticks, paper, 

coloured card, feathers, stickers etc. 

Year 3 – small world items – dinosaurs, cars, peg 

dolls etc 

Year 4 –  buckets and spades for our sandpit 

Year 5 – large chalk 

Year 6 - dust pans and brushes, and long handle 

brushes 

We are also looking for; Plastic milk crates; Road 

signs and cones; Tools like small spades/shovels, 

trowels; Large buckets; Wheel barrows; Cable 

drums; Natural items such as conkers, sticks, 

pinecones etc 

We will be holding a collection week after the 

half term holidays. Please do not bring your       

donations in before 4th November as we will have 

nowhere to store them. Thank you! 


